Beautification Report:

Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ

O

Denise met with the Town. We will not be relocating any greenery to
accommodate the mural — we’ll work with the current schematics

Still working with DERKZ on design elements, no mock ups to review just yet
There has been no communication back from Frank at Amloze Pizza. At this time,
we are looking at reducing the murals to 1 (revised quote attached).

Previously, the Board authorized the mural project to move forward. Councillor
Houston brought to the Committees attention that the Mural Agreement was
never approved. Our committee apologies as we assumed this was all
encompassing with the project. We are now seeking Board Approval on the
Mural Agreement (attached).

We will be receiving a signature from David Halliwill for the old Billiards building.
He has agreed to all of the terms and conditions within our agreement for us to
use his property as the canvas for our mural, however, asking for some terms
and conditions to be revised as well as adding in some liability forms for us and
the Artist to fill out in case of an accident on his property. We are currently
working on compromising with some of his requests and concerns and will
advise the Board when we receive the final signature of approval and what the
updated agreement looks like.

Have yet to receive a quote from DERKZ for just the one mural. We are awaiting
on his response.

Next on the committees plans for future discussion:

= Way Finding Signage
= Bus Shelter

= Garbage Can Art

= Bike Racks



